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Happy New Year
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JANUARY MEETING

Welcome Ladies 7:00 meeting begins

Remember last March when "Cath's Pennies Designs” (Wool
Penny Rug & Candle Mat Designs) came to speak at our
meeting. She gave out wool flower pins to as many as she
had. Darlene Reese will help us put those together. Also
last winter Kathy Farra had a cute pin cushion to make but
out meeting was canceled. So we will make these at our
January meeting. If you don't have or can't find your wool
flower then come prepared to make the pin cushion.
(Darlene will only be able to make a limited number of the
wool flower kits. They take a lot more wool than realized.)

Supply List:

Pin Cushion

You need batting cut in 2"
widths. T think about 45"
long. Doesn't have to be 1
piece. A lid to put it in,
mason jar size works well.
Lace to put around it. A 3"
square of fabric for walnut

Month Checklist
e Name tag
e Show and Tell

shells for the needle
sharpener. Needle and thread. Scissors. Kathy will bring
glue and walnuts.

Wool Flower
Needle, thread and scissors. AND your wool flower kit
Show and Tell

Meeting Place
CHIPPEWA UNITED METHODIST CHURCH
2545 Darlington Road
Chippewa, PA 15010




WORKSHOP

Cynthia England Small
Landscape Workshops

Website:
www.englanddesign.com

Dates: May 7 & 8, 2015

Time: 9gam-3:30pm Bring
Lunch

Where: To be announced

Cost: $35 material kit includes
pattern & fabric kit (two
patterns to pick from on
Thursday May 7th "Field of
Flowers" and "Tranquil
Lake" AND two patterns to pick
from on Friday May 8th "Red
Barn" and "Country
Road" .... $20 deposit check is
required to hold place (returned
at attendance)

Please see/call Beth Dickey 724-
794-3294 & Janet Powell 724-
406-0100 for sign up and any
questions about pattern
choices(If you have already
signed up and would like to
change day due to pattern
choices please let us know
ASAP....Thanks)

QUILT DOCUMENTATION

Do you have an old quilt that you really
don’t know anything about, or a bran new
quilt that you have made and want to
share with others the journey that you
took while making his quilt? Or maybe
you have an heirloom quilt and the
history and information about the maker
should be recorded for future generation.
Having a quilt documented by the trained
quilt documentation staff is something
you should consider.

January 9th and 10t will be a
documentation at the Vicary Mansion.
Appointments are scheduled on a V2 hour
rotation. Eight pages of information will
be completedmin regards to the type of
quilt, name and condition of the quilt, as
well as the maker of the quilt.
Thisinformation is not only kept in the
archives of the Vicary Mansion, but is
entered into an international data base-
www.Quiltindex.org. There is data from
all over the world on this site that anyone
can have access to.

Reservations can be made by contacting
the office- 724 775-1848



Saturday‘s Sew-In

First United Methodist Church
6th Ave & 11th St

New Brighton

(across from the post office)

January 10, 2015 9am-4pm
Come join the fun, start the New Year
out finishing the old and starting the
new.

Lunch: 5% Street Cost: $3.00

See you there
Debbie

RAFFLE

Tickets are on sale at each
meeting for a chance to win a
gift card from JoAnn Fabrics

$1.00 gets you three chances to
take home some great Quilting
products, coupons, and your
card will get .

Thanks for your support.
BIRTHDAY

January

Gwen Cain 1/20
Beth Dickey 1/17
Karen Fotta 1/02
Judy Halavanja 1/21
Darla Hedges 1/31
Marilee Klingelhafer 1/31
Darline Reese 1/06
Diana Sommerville 1/19
Lois Stockhausen 1/29
Michelle Wilcox 1/05
Sandy Wilson 1/26

HOSTESS
Please sign up, if we all take a turn it works for
all of us.

1. Kathy Colewell
Diane Somerville
Sheila Drevco
Janice Rockage
Beth Dickey

Janet Powell

Judi Halavanja

. Barbara Kamicker
9. Sue Beandhart
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The list will be passed around at the meeting.

Library
Bring Back your Books

Call and I'll bring the book you want. AMY

COMMUNITY SERVICE

We will be making pillowcases again. This time they will go
to MHY Family Services. 300 young people ages 9-17 are
housed each year. When they leave to go back to their homes
or to foster homes, they love to take their bedding with them —
they are their security. So, the need is VERY GREAT.

Please bring all completed pillowcases to each meeting and I
will deliver them. Thanks in advance. Quilters are the most
generous, caring people in the world. Ann Niemann

RETREAT
RETREAT WILL BE AT THE HOLIDAY INN

FEBRUARY 13, 14, AND 15.

COST $ 232.00

FINIAL PAYMENT DUE AT THE JANUARY MEETING
SO PICK YOUR ROOMATE AND COME JOIN THE
FUN.




